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ITEM 5.02  COMPENSATORY ARANGEMENTS OF CERTAIN OFFICERS

     On May 8, 2007, the Board of Directors of CalAmp Corp. (the "Company"),
upon the recommendation of the Compensation Committee, established the target
and maximum bonuses and performance goals under the fiscal 2008 executive
officer incentive compensation plan.  The individuals covered by the fiscal
2008 executive officer incentive compensation plan are:

      * Fred Sturm         President and Chief Executive Officer

      * Michael Burdiek    President, Wireless DataCom Division (1)
                           (formerly Executive Vice President - Wireless
                           Datacom Strategy and Integration)

      * Patrick Hutchins   President, Satellite Division (1)
                           (formerly President, Products Division)

      * Garo Sarkissian    Vice President Corporate Development

      * Richard Vitelle    Vice President Finance, Chief Financial Officer
                           and Corporate Secretary

     Mr. Sturm is eligible for target and maximum bonuses of up to 80% and
150%, respectively, of his annual salary.  Messrs. Burdiek, Hutchins and
Vitelle are each eligible for target bonuses of up to 50% of annual salary,
and maximum bonuses of up to 120% of annual salary.  Mr. Sarkissian is
eligible for target and maximum bonuses of up to 40% and 80%, respectively,
of his annual salary.

     The target and maximum bonus amounts for Messrs. Sturm and Vitelle are
based 70% on the Company attaining certain levels of consolidated revenue
and consolidated operating income for fiscal 2008 and 30% on these
individuals achieving certain other business goals.

     The target and maximum bonus amounts for Mr. Hutchins are based 50% on
the Satellite Division attaining certain levels of revenue and operating
income for fiscal 2008, 30% on the Company attaining certain levels of
consolidated revenue and consolidated operating income for fiscal 2008, and
20% on Mr. Hutchins achieving certain other business goals.

     The target and maximum bonus amounts for Mr. Burdiek are based 60% on
the Wireless DataCom Division attaining certain levels of revenue and
operating income for fiscal 2008, 20% on the Company attaining certain
levels of consolidated revenue and consolidated operating income for fiscal
2008, and 20% on Mr. Burdiek achieving certain other business goals.

     The target and maximum bonus amounts for Mr. Sarkissian are based 60%
on the Company attaining certain levels of consolidated revenue and
consolidated operating income for fiscal 2008 and 40% on Mr. Sarkissian
achieving certain other business goals.

(1) Effective in March 2007, at the beginning of CalAmp Corp.'s fiscal 2008,
    the Products Division was segregated into two new reporting segments, the
    Satellite Division and the Wireless DataCom Division.

                              SIGNATURE

Pursuant to the requirements of the Securities Exchange Act of 1934, as
amended, the Registrant has duly caused this report to be filed on its
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behalf by the undersigned hereunto duly authorized.

                                       CALAMP CORP.

     May 14, 2007                  By:   /s/ Richard K. Vitelle
    _________________                  _________________________
          Date                          Richard K. Vitelle,
                                        Vice President-Finance
                                        (Principal Financial Officer)
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